==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Subject: Second Avenue Subway Alert!

FYI -

Please be advised that the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP)
will require an overnight water main shutdown beginning Friday,
September 9th starting at 11:00pm ending Saturday September 10th at 7:00
am.

This temporary water shutdown is necessary in order to install a
section of 12" water main located between 95th and 96th St.   This Water
Main Shut Down will affect service along the Eastside of 2nd Ave from
95th to 96th and along the Westside from 94th to 95th.

The contractor expects to have a full crew on site during this
overnight work shift to assist DEP with this operation.
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